
 

    
   

 

 

Our Ref: DLA/800.JCP 

01 March 2023 

 

Dear Families 

I am pleased to be able to offer your child the opportunity to take part in a residential school trip to Bawdsey Manor 

PGL in Suffolk from.  This has been a regular location for a number of our residentials now.  The students will spend 

one night in tented accommodation and take part in a number of outdoor adventurous activities.  Due to the size 

of the year group, they will be split into two visits and will either stay over on Wednesday 5th July or Thursday 6th 

July. 

What’s it all about? 

It’s about having fun while taking part in all sorts of adventurous activities designed to help your child learn and 

develop new skills and really shine as an individual and also as part of a team.   

We have chosen to book with PGL because not only do they offer excellent value but they also have a reassuring 

60 years of experience organising trips for schools. Their extremely high standards ensure that your child will be in 

safe hands at all times. 

Visit PGL‘s website www.pgl.co.uk  to find out more about the company and the location we will be visiting. 

What does it cost? 

The cost per person is £145 which can be paid in instalments prior to the trip.   

The cost includes: 

• Return coach travel from school 

• A full daily programme of adventure activities 

• Fun evening entertainment 

• All meals and accommodation 

• Full comprehensive travel insurance (details available on request or enclosed) 

 

There are no extras, however if you wish, you can provide a small amount of pocket money for your child to spend 

in the gift shop. 

 

 

http://www.pgl.co.uk/


 

    
   

What do I need to do next? 

The cost of the trip is £145, there are 144 spaces available. Please log on to ParentPay and complete the permission, 
online medical consent and to secure a place on the trip, we would ask for a non-refundable deposit of £25 to be 
paid by Friday 10th March.  The remainder of the balance can be paid in instalments or complete payment by 30th 
June.  Please note that once deposits have been paid to PGL they are not refundable and terms and conditions will 
apply. 

 
If your child currently qualifies for free school meals, or has done in the past six years, we receive Pupil Premium 
Funding intended to support their education. Therefore, for qualifying students, we can offer reduced charges for 
trips and educational visits.  
 

If you need login details or require financial assistance, please contact the finance office at: finance@stowhigh.com  
  
As part of this trip your details may be shared with the trip provider.  
  
Finally 

If you require any further information regarding the trip please contact me at g.whitfield@stowhigh.com  and I will 
be happy to help.  
 

Kind Regards 

G Whitfield 

Ms G Whitfield 

Teacher of PE & Health & Social Care 
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